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Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers, 

 

Our swimming sessions will start on Tuesday 20th February and run until Tuesday 9th July. We will swim at 

Heeley Baths.  Mr Knight and one other member of staff will walk the group down and stay with them throughout 

the session. We will need to be in the pool by 10.30am so will leave school at approximately 10am to give us time to 

walk there and get changed. We will return to school in time for lunch. 

 

The children will be able to use the changing facilities at the pool, but they may wish to wear their swimming 

costume / trunks under their school clothes. 

 

We have been advised by the swimming staff that all long hair must be tied back, all jewellery be removed and 

that goggles should not be worn. Should your child absolutely need to wear goggles then please could you message 

Mr Knight as to the reason why.  Children will not be permitted to wear goggles during any swimming assessments.   

 

Please remember to send your child with their costume and a towel on Tuesdays.  

 

Kindest Regards, 

 

Mrs M Knight  &  Mrs C. Tierney  

 

Class Teacher     PE leader  

 

 

 
 


